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Merry Christmas and
aw% Happy New Year to you and YOUPS

2023 Division Officers Presidents Message

Patrick Flahert President .
Y As we approach the Holidays

Mike O’'Connor  Vice President this year, | think that it is important
Dan Gruber Treasurer that we remember the reason that
o they are called the Holidays (Holy

PJ McHugh F 1S . ,
erue nancial Secretary Days) with the birth of Jesus. We
Jason Magera Recording Secretary need to remember how all of this
Patrick Carey Marshall ties in the AOH and our Motto of

Friendship, Unity, and Christian
Charity. We owe ourselves and
our Lord the respect and devotion
that so many others preach but
Mike O’Connor never reach. | encourage all of us
to remember our Motto, our beliefs
W as Catholics, and the general
sense of Charity that helps to
1 Presidents Message define us as human. | hope that all
Hibernian Dates to Remember of us have a Safe, happy’ and
wonderful Christmas and that the
New Year brings all of you and our
Division Prosperity and Peace.

Patrick McKelvey  Sentinel

Tom Pahut Chrmn Stndg Com
Publisher/Editor

3 Memorial Mike Murphy

(continued page 3)
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http://www.thewildgeese.com/pages/maryes.html

We lost one of our Brothers last month. Mike
Murphy passed away. May his soul and all the souls
of the faithful departed rest in peace.

Montana State AOH Board
Did You Know

The AOH has been around for a long
time. You need at least two Divisions
to have an AOH State Board.

Back in 1910 the Chaplin for the AOH
State Board was Bishop John Carroll
of the Helena Diocese. If you didn’t
know he was the Bishop of the Helena
Diocese when the Cathedral of St
Helena was built. Many don’t know
that in 1910 the National AOH
Convention was in Portland, Oregon.
Bishop Carroll gave the sermon at the
opening Mass of the National
Convention. They said the sermon
was eloquent talking about the work
of the AOH.

President’s Message (continued from page 1)

Veteran's Day was a very chilly
success. The Flag Raising at the
Cemetery went well for the
temperature that existed, or didn't
as the case may be, and was
attended by five very cold and
slightly crazy Hibernians

We have a big year coming up
and | hope that we can count on the
support of all of our brothers for
your dues, your presence and
participation as much as possible.

Merry Christmas and a
Happy, Safe and Prosperous New
Year to all!

Slainte

Patrick &
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